
The Vienna Chapter of the INMM
4th Quarter Report to Executive Committee

This report covers October 2016 to December 2016. Officers of the Chapter are given below.

Science and Engineering Fair: Planning Meeting

On November 10th, the Vienna Chapter met to discuss the next steps in planning the 2017 Science and
Engineering Fair with the theme “Space and Sea- Exploring new heights and depths.” It was noted 
that it is particularly important that all the Chapter’s Officers have a good understanding of the 
planning process, given that John Kinney, who had lead the planning for many years, will be retiring 
next year. At the meeting, it was decided that the 2017 Science and Engineering Fair will take place 
on March 25th, 2017 at the Lycée Français in Vienna, and that the first step will be finding volunteer 
liaisons for each school in the Vienna area from amongst the Chapter. These liaisons will meet with 
Fair organizers in early 2017 to begin outreach to schools in Vienna. 

International Conference on Nuclear Security: INMM Exhibition

On December 5th-9th, the IAEA hosted the 2nd International Conference on Nuclear Security: 
Commitments and Actions, for which INMM was a cooperating organization. The Vienna Chapter 
supported the event by staffing an exhibition booth as part of the Conference, at which conference 
participants could pick up a brochure and learn about the 2017 Annual Meeting. On Wednesday, 
December 7th, INMM President Corey Hinderstein, and Past President, Larry Satkowiak, met with 
INMM Members at the Conference to take a group photo. 

INMM Exhibition Booth at the International Conference on Nuclear Security, 5-9 December 2016



INMM President, Corey Hinderstein and Past President, Larry Satkowiak, with INMM Members at
the Nuclear Security Conference.

Officers of the INMM Vienna Chapter

Position Name Position Name

President Thomas Jeffrey Secretary Thomas Gray

Vice-President Elisa Bonner 1st Member at Large Brian Boyer

Treasurer Fabian Rorif 2nd Member at Large Igor Tsvetkov


